

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

13th March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Greek Olympics

On Friday 15th March year 3 will be taking part in Greek Olympics and therefore will need a toga to wear.

This could be just a bed sheet that we can wrap around them. The children will only need this toga between break and lunch.

Please could you send one into school with your child on Friday.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

The Year 3 team









